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S.E.L. Spotlight
 As partners in the education process, parents have valuable insight that 
will help us in selecting the best learning environment for their child. 
While we do not accept formal requests to have a certain teacher or to be 
placed with a specific student, we welcome parental input. A Google 
form has been created for parents who might want to share pertinent 

information about their child. The link to this form is: Parent 
Input Survey 24-25 SY. Please submit the form 
before June 18, 2024.

If you would like to talk to Mrs. Piernik, 
please call, 732-842-0330 X4409  or e-mail, 
jpiernik@rumsonschool.org 

Nurse News

Ms. Zajac RN MSN
732-842-0330 x 4353
kzajac@rumsonschool.org

Please remember to apply 
sunscreen before school.  Please 
also send in water for students to 
stay hydrated.  

All medication must be picked up 
by 1:00 p.m. on 6/18, or they will 
be discarded

https://forms.gle/AcU6YxrNafyhKJ1p9
https://forms.gle/AcU6YxrNafyhKJ1p9
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June 17 & 18- 1:00 PM dismissal days

Enjoy Your Summer!!!


